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Broken Appointment Policy

Our office has enforced a broken appointment policy As Of August 1% 2018.

At our dental office, your scheduled appointment is time reserved for you.
We do not overbook patients in anticipation of no-shows or last minute
Cancellations, so it is important that you keep our scheduled appointment.
While we try to remind patients of their appointment by Telephone, Text,
postcard, and/ or email, please do not depend on this courtesy.

We will make every effort to accommodate your scheduling needs. In return,
we ask that you please contact our office at least 48 hours ahead of time to
reschedule your appointment if a cancellation is unavoidable.

Our broken appointment policy states that Failure to give Sufficient Notice
(at least 48 hrs) for the cancellation of an appointment will Result in a Fee of
$50. The Patient or Guardian is Responsible for the payment of this Charge.
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